
 
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Transportation 
MACTAN CEBU INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

Lapu-Lapu City   
 

 
INVITATION OR 

REQUEST FOR SUBMISSION OF PRICE QUOTATIONS 
(Negotiated Procurement) 

Two-Failed Biddings 
 
Mactan-Cebu International Airport Authority (MCIAA), through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), 
invites bidders to submit bids for the hereunder contract: 
 
Name of Contract  Supply of Two (2) Units- Commuter Vans (15 Seaters) 
Location  Mactan-Cebu International Airport, Lapu-lapu City, Cebu  
Brief Description Service Vehicles for MCIAA Employees 
Approved Budget for the 
Contract 

P3,349,324.80 

Contract Duration  Sixty (60)  Calendar Days 
 
Prospective bidders should have completed, from the date of submission and receipt of bids, a similar 
project with a value of at least fifty percent (50%) of the ABC, and meet the other minimum eligibility 
requirements as will be discussed during the Pre-negotiation Conference. Bidding is restricted to sole 
proprietorships, partnerships, or organizations with at least sixty percent (60%) interest or outstanding 
capital stock belonging to citizens of the Philippines.  
 
Late bids shall not be accepted. Bids received that exceed the ABC shall automatically be rejected at bid 
opening.  
 
All particulars relative to Performance Security, Pre-Bid Conference, Eligibility Check, Evaluation of Bids, 
Post-Qualification and Award of Contract, among others, shall be governed by the pertinent provisions of 
RA 9184 and its 2016 Revised IRR. 
 
The schedule of other activities is as follows: 
 
Pre-Negotiation Conference December 12, 2018 @ 2:00 P.M.  
Opening of Proposal/Offers and Negotiation December 27, 2018 @ 3:30 P.M 

The MCIAA assumes no responsibility whatsoever to compensate or indemnify bidders for any expenses 
incurred in the preparation of their bids. 
 
The MCIAA reserves the right to accept or reject any bid, to annul the bidding process, and to reject all 
bids at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected bidders.  
 
Should you need any further information or clarification regarding the Project, you may get in touch with 
the BAC Secretariat at Telephone Nos. (032) 2395030 and (032) 3414617, or check our website at 
www.mciaa.gov.ph. 

             Atty. GLENN B. NAPULI  
        BAC-Chairperson 

Date of Publication: December 5, 2018  

 


